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Visit to a Regulated Market On April 25, 2022, the Department of Economics organized a 

visit to a Regulated Market in Agampur, Sri Anandpur Sahib, Distt- Ropar for the students 

of B.A. III (Economics) and B.Sc. (Hons.) in Agriculture of Sri Guru Teg Bahadur Khalsa 

College, Sri Anandpur Sahib. The main objective of the visit is to know the purpose why 

regulated markets were formed and to know the agricultural marketing strategies, storage 

facilities and problems faced by farmers and middlemen. This visit enriched student’s skills 

to understand effective planning, time management and harvesting practices. Mr. Rohit 

Sharma answered various queries raised by the students related to marketing practices. Dr. 

Shaveta Kaushal, head of the department, proposed vote of thanks to Mukesh Nadda and 

Rohit sharma and migrant labourers in the Anaj mandi. The entire programme was co-

ordinated with the support of the Principal Dr. Jasvir singh ,  Prof. Priyanka, Prof. 

Amandeep kaur and students of the PG department of Economics, Sri Guru Teg Bahadur 

Khalsa College, Sri Anandpur Sahib. 

 

 


